
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 18, 2022 

 

 

 

Adrienne Simonds 

Chair 

Rutgers University Senate 

 

 

Dear Chair Simonds, 

 

I am pleased to accept the recommendations of the University Senate in its recently adopted 

report, S-2109: Communication Mechanisms Regarding Major Changes in IT Applications.  

 

As you know, Senior Vice President Michele Norin worked with the Information Technology 

Committee as it was developing the report, and we greatly appreciate the Senate’s commitment 

to working with the administration to foster communications and participation on IT directions 

and related initiatives.  Senior Vice President Norin informs me that she has accepted the ITC’s 

invitation to participate in its regular committee meetings and that the ITC has already received 

requests to solicit membership on a couple of administration projects. 

 

I anticipate a close working relationship between the Office of the Chief Information Officer and 

the Senate Information Technology Committee, and I appreciate the Senate’s efforts in 

developing this report and its recommendations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Holloway 

 

   

c: Michele Norin, Senior Vice President and Chief Information Officer 

 
 


